
 

 
 

The HOA is seeking volunteers to help kick off a new recycling initiative for the 

Broadlands community. We want to set up a community drop-off location for hard-

to-recycle products in partnership with TerraCycle, a company whose mission is to 

eliminate the idea of waste. We are proposing to have recycling collection bins for 

the following recycling streams: 

 

• Toothpaste tubes, toothbrushes, and related packaging  

• Razors and related packaging 

• Food storage containers and lids (plastic and glass) 

 

There is no cost to the HOA to participate in this recycling program. The cost of the 

program is covered by the corporations that TerraCycle partners with for these three 

programs (Colgate, Gillette, and Rubbermaid, respectively).  

 

In order to make this happen, we will need volunteers to help build an enclosure, 

help maintain the collection site and assist with shipping the collected materials to 

TerraCycle.  

 

If you’re interested in supporting this initiative, please reach out to Sarah Gerstein, 

General Manager at sarah@broadlandshoa.com by July 1, 2023, for summer/fall 

implementation. 
 

If you and your household are interested in exploring the other recycling 
programs that TerraCycle offers, you can check out their website at 
Terracycle.com. 
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